
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Due to increasing COVID-19 infections at the Brits Licensing Centre, the facility will be closed for the next two weeks,  
18-31 January 2021 to allow staff to quarantine/isolate and prevent further infections.

The number of infected employees has significantly affected our ability to continue with our normal daily functions of providing 
services to the public.

The Hartbeespoort Registration Authority (RA) remains closed until further notice.

The municipality sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience.

We wish all affected employees strength and speedy recovery.

The municipality continues to appeal to members of the public to play their part in the fight against the spread of coronavirus 
by taking necessary precautionary measures which include wearing of masks, regular washing of hands with soap and water/
sanitizer and maintaining safe social distance. 

 
Mr Noko Seanego: Municipal Manager (Acting) 

Date of Issue: 17 January 2021
CIVIC CENTRE | 53 VAN VELDEN STREET | BRITS

Tel: (012) 318-9100 / 9200 | Fax: (012) 318-9203 | Email: customercare@madibeng.gov.za

MADIBENG
LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

“Madibeng, the Prosperous Platinum and Green Tourism City”

BRITS LICENSING CENTRE CLOSED 
FOR TWO WEEKS


